
THE DIOCESE OF NORTH AMERICA & EUROPE 
The Mar Thoma Church 

 
    
   

                 
                 
          

         

Sinai Mar Thoma Center 
2320 S. Merrick Avenue 

Merrick, NY 11566 
Tel: (516) 377-3311 
Fax: (516) 377-3322 

Email: marthomadiocese@gmail.com 

Rt. Rev. Dr. Isaac Mar Philoxenos    
Diocesan Bishop  
Rev. George Abraham 
Diocesan/Bishop’s Secretary 
Mr. George P. Babu 
Diocesan Treasurer                                  

 
 
DC/55/2023 
February 03, 2023          
  
 
Dearly Beloved in Christ, 
 
Diocesan Sunday is an occasion to give thanks to God Almighty for the divine guidance and blessings we 
have received in our journey together as members of the Diocese of North America & Europe of the Mar 
Thoma Church. Let us remember, with gratitude, the pioneers who have toiled to establish worshipping 
communities in this part of world. Let us also prayerfully uphold our clergy, laity, and all the organizations 
and mission initiatives of the Diocese. Let us pray that together we may bear much fruit and bring glory to 
God.  
 
We observe the first Sunday of March as Diocesan Sunday, and this year it will be on March 5th, 2023.   A 
special order of worship prepared by the Diocese is to be used on this day. As has been done in the past, 
pulpit exchange has also been arranged for creating awareness of the various activities, mission projects, 
and programs of the Diocese. The Vicars will have the responsibility to arrange the Diocesan Sunday 
collection in their own parish and coordinate the collection in the visiting parish. All are urged to contribute 
generously to support the ministry of the Diocese. The amount needs to be raised through the Sunday 
offertory and individual donations. Envelopes sent from the Diocese are to be distributed to all 
parishioners. The receipts of the parish can be used for the collection. The cooperation of the Trustees and 
the Diocesan Assembly members are expected. The offertory and the collection should be sent to the 
Diocesan office before the 15th of April 2023. 
 
Dearly beloved faithful members, let us join our hands together for the expansion of God’s kingdom. 
May God strengthen everyone to support and participate in the life and ministry of the Diocese. 
 
May the blessings of God be with us all. 
Yours in His Service, 

 
Rt. Rev. Dr. Isaac Mar Philoxenos 
Diocesan Episcopa  


